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Date: July 4, 2022 

Submitted by: Community Development Department – Policy Planning Division 

Subject: Rescission of Corporate Policy – 04-1470-01 – Compensation for Voluntary 

Consultation 

 

Corporate Policy – 04-1470-01 – Compensation for Voluntary Consultation was approved on 

October 27, 2009 to clarify that the City does not compensate any party for voluntary 

consultation on its land use and management plans such as the Official Community Plan, 

rezoning applications or capital projects.  This policy is now no longer considered necessary as 

the City’s standard practice is not to compensate other parties, including other governments, 

unless a specific agreement has been created for this purpose. 

 

As such, staff recommend the following: 

 

THAT Corporate Policy – 04-1470-01 – Compensation for Voluntary Compensation 

be rescinded as recommended in the memo dated July 4, 2022 from the 

Community Development – Policy Planning Division regarding Rescission of 

Corporate Policy – 04-1470-01 – Compensation for Voluntary Consultation. 

Attachment: 

1. Corporate Policy – 04-1470-01 – Compensation for Voluntary Compensation. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Rescission of Corporate Policy – 04-1470-01 – Compensation for 

Voluntary Consultation.docx 

Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Corporate Policy - 04-1470-01 - Compensation for 

Voluntary Consultation.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Jul 19, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Kate Zanon, General Manager of Community Development - Jul 12, 2022 - 3:53 PM 

Lindsay Todd for Rosemary Lodge, Manager of Communications and Engagement - 

Jul 13, 2022 - 1:49 PM 

Paul Rockwood, General Manager of Finance and Technology - Jul 13, 2022 - 3:25 PM 

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Jul 19, 2022 - 5:55 PM 

 


